
MEDIA ADVISORY 

Attention: Editors/Producers/Reporters 

March 24, 2017. 

Jacksontown Hospital Receives a Generous Donation from Local 
Philanthropist 

After serving the needs of the community for 35 years Jacksontown Hospital is 
pleased to announce it will be receiving a generous donation from local  
philanthropist, Peter Elgin.  

WHO: Jacksontown Hospital, Mr. Elgin and the hospital’s board of direc-
tors, including Janet Smith Jacksontown Hospital C.E.O. will be in 
attendance.  

WHAT: Jacksontown Hospital will be holding a media conference to make 
donation details will be made public. 

WHERE:   The media conference will be held in the Sun Room at  
Jacksontown Hospital. The hospital is located at 15 Blue 
Nose Crescent.  

WHEN:   Thursday, March 27, 2017 at 10 a.m. 

WHY: The donation provided by Elgin will allow the hospital to embark on 
a major development project since it first opened its doors. 
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Media Contact: 
Patricia Ferreira 
Communications Officer 
Jacksontown Hospital 
(905) 222-3454
patricia@jacksontownhospital.ca
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